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JMI celebrates World Cycling Day 

On the occasion of World Bicycle Day, residents of the Dr. Zakir Hussain Hall of 
Boys’ Residence organized a Cycling Event under the supervision of Prof. Ikbal Ali, 
Provost of the hall, on 3rd June, 2023. 

The purpose of the event was to create awareness about the importance of 
physical activities and fitness. Student residents and staff members of the Hall of 
Boys Residence rode bicycle in the hostel premises to spread its importance in 
maintaining good health as well as for the sustainability of the environment. 
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